PUBLIC NOTICE

The City of Waller, Texas is seeking proposal from gualified individuals to secure a two-year
contract for cleaning services for four City buiidings,

Copies of the Proposal Forms are available at City Hall, 1218 Farr Street, Waller, Texas 77484, or
via the city website: www.wallertexas.com.

Proposals must be submitted to the City Secretary at 1218 Farr Street, Waller, Texas 77484 no
later than 2:00 p.m., Tuesday, May 10, 2022. Proposals must be clearly identified as
“PROPOSALS FOR CLEANING SERVICES” and show the name and address of the submitting
individual. Late proposals will not be considered.

The City reserves the right to reject any and all proposals.
City of Waller

Cynthia Ward
Assistant City Administrator/ City Secretary




